PELHANM FIRE DEPARTMENT
PO. BOX 321
PELHAM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03076

Chief Michael A. Walker EMERGENCY TEL. 635-2421
BUSINESS TEL. 635-2703
FAX # 635-6970

Date: Japuary 10, 2007

To: Darren McCarthy

From: Chief Walker

Subject: Second Egress from Muldoon Park
Darren,

1 reviewed the plans for the second egress from Muldoon Park and I wanted to let you
know I am very much in support of this critical project. We have had several incidents at
the park during peak hours and it is very difficult to navigate emergency equipment there.
In addition, the site is a pre determined helicopter landing site, so any relief of traffic
flow greatly enhances emergency service delivery. Let me know if 1 can be of any
assistance with this project.

Sincerely,

Chief Walker

File: Darren Muldoon Park



